
                                    1st Lt. Erdmann “Bill” Brandt 

Charlie Blair speaks of Bill in his book “ Red Ball in the Sky in the chapter 11 Shark Bait. 

 
“I have stray thoughts about fighter aircraft traveling in the regular formation of four, rather than three. We are one short, 

and if the ghost of a fourth airplane should join up to fly along with us, the man I would most like to see would be Bill Brandt, 

my young assistant at Turner Air Force Base who was lost while testing the original model of the star-tracking device now 

mounted in Excalibur IV' s nose. “ 

 

Bill’s aircraft was lost on February 20, 1955 during the initial testing of the Star Tracker. The following pages are part of the 

accident report.  
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Bill Brandt during training in a T-34 

https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Beechcraft_T-34_Mentor  
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